Dear First Grade Family,

We are looking forward to the start of a new school year! The first grade teachers have
included some helpful information for you. Below you will find helpful hints and a suggested list
of school supplies. As you prepare to go back to school, please practice the words listed on the
back of this letter. There are suggestions to make this activity enjoyable!

Helpful Hints:

* Don't forget to pack a healthy snack with a drink, every day.
* You need to buy lunch or bring a lunch daily.
* All first grades are peanut/nut free classrooms. Snacks need to be peanut/nut free.

School Supplies:

* 1 zip lock bag containing a shirt, underpants, socks, and a pair of elastic waist pants (no
shorts), with all items labeled ~ these will stay at school

* 1 pencil box/case (no more than 3 inches high and no bigger than 4x6 so it fits into the desk)

* 1 standard size backpack :

* 2 or 3 packages of washable markers (no smelly markers)

* 1 or 2 boxes of erasable colored pencils

* 3 containers of Sun & Earth or Babyganics wipes
Sun & Earth can be found at Walmart, Target and Amazon, Babyganics is found at Target

Enjoy the rest of the summer!

From,
The First Grade Teachers



